



Rembrandt Neighbors Newsletter September 2010

Attention All Neighborhood Watchers . . .

There are several new posts to the Neighborhood Watch section of our website at www.neighborhoodlink.com/Rembrandt/home. Just click More... in the Pages & Links section and look under Neighborhood Watch.

We awoke one morning last month to an old disgusting set of mattresses parked in front of a house on Breman after a party the previous night at a house on Bradford. Neighbors reported the Police had arrived after midnight to stop a fight and stop people from doing doughnuts around the mattresses on our neighborhood streets. The



EIGHBORHOOD

next morning there were many crushed beer cans and crushed cups littering the street. Thanks to the courteous homeowners that called the Police and prevented the situation from becoming worse. Neighborhood Watch is working!

Please talk with neighbors and encourage them to sign-up on the website, and ask them to send an email to RembrandtNeighbors@hotmail.com with their name and address in the message to help us reduce our HOA costs, join us in the battle to get things done in this community, and keep everyone informed of the latest announcements and efforts. There's strength in numbers!!

Also new on the website . . .

There's a cool new link on the website - http://www.CrimeReports.com. You can see all the crime reported for up to 6 months in any area. To see a report showing the crimes reported to the site over the last 6 months for our area, go to our website and click More... in the Pages & Links section and look under Neighborhood Watch. There's a link to the CrimeReports website under the External Links section. Check it out!

We've got new Neighborhood Watch signs!!!

The neighborhood watch signs are mounted and they look great. Debbie at the Association Management Company (Equity Management) graciously offered to have their maintenance guy hang the signs for us at no charge! She felt bad that her sign contact was not able to meet our deadline (again), so she stepped-up to make sure the signs got installed at no cost to us. Thanks again Debbie!

Been To The WebSite Lately?

If you've visited our community web site www.neighborhoodlink.com/Rembrandt/home and signed-up, thank you very much! www.neighborhoodlink.com/Rembrandt/home and signed-up, thank you very much! <a href="https://www.neighbors.com/But you haven't added yourself to the Our Neighborhoodlink.com/Rembrandt you haven't added your neighborhoodlink.com/Rembrandt/home and signed-up, thank you very het our Neighborhoodlink. www.neighborhoodlink.com/Rembrandt/home and signed-up, thank you very much! www.neighborhoodlink.com/Rembrandt/home you very much! www.neighborhoodlink.com/Rembrandt/home you very much! www.neighborhoodlink.com/Rembrandt/home you very much! <a href="https://www.neighborhoodlink.com/Rembr

Rembrandt Home Out into Coscussions Calendar Plages & Links Meet Your Heighbors Live here? Post photos, update information, and join the conversation! Free Post photos, update information, and join the conversation! Free Post photos, update information, and join the conversation! Free Post photos, update information and properties and the conversation of the photos and the

Thank You to all that voted . . .

Since we were 1 vote short for the last attempt to hold our BOD election to fill our available board seat, one of the board members visited a neighbor and got the last vote in. The rescheduled annual/election meeting will be on Oct 5th at 4:30pm at the Equity Management offices.

This newsletter was created by a Rembrandt Neighbors' website member. The Rembrandt Neighbors' website and this newsletter are not affiliated with the Rembrandt HOA. Questions or comments regarding the site or this newsletter should be sent to: RembrandtNeighbors@hotmail.com